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HB 2653      COMMITTEE ON REVENUE 

 

Under the federal tax scheme, Corporations get plenty of tax credits. HB 2653 is 

nothing more than a transfer of wealth from the citizen taxpayer to the Corporate 

scheme of tax credit in Oregon also. This same Bill was subject to Legislative action 

in the last biennium, its no surprise that it did not cut the mustard, and/or pass. 

Whoever believes HB 2653 is a equally fair tax state legislation between citizens and 

corporations, would be a insider to exclusivity of law to make the wealthy, wealthier. 

Shame on the Oregon Representative(s) and Senator(s) willing to sell out the 

majority of taxpayers in the state of Oregon. 


